
Hopewell Area School District 
2354 Brodhead Road 
Aliquippa, PA, 15001  

 
November 30, 2020 
 
Dear Hopewell Parents/Guardians,  

Over the Thanksgiving break, the District was made aware of three COVID cases involving Junior High staff. 
Any close contacts in the school involving these staff members are adults, not students, and any close 
contact has already been notified. 

While the District is in virtual learning, the District will continue to post updates on the blue banner on the 
website and update the COVID chart of positive employee cases.  In moving forward, however, the District 
will not send phone blasts for positive cases while students are in virtual learning.  

We hope that you and your family and loved ones enjoyed the holiday break and continue to be in good 
health. Should you have questions, please reach out to your building school nurse or principal.  Our priority 
remains focused on the safety of all students, families and staff.  

With Viking PRIDE- 
  
Dr. Michelle Miller 
Superintendent 


